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GUJARAT TECHNOLOGICAL UNIVERSITY 

Contributor Personality Development Program (CPDP) Cell 

 

Date: 08/01/2014 

To, 
All the CPDP faculties, 
All GTU Affiliated Institutes 
 

Sub: Request to provide feedback on Contributor Personality Development Program (CPDP) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The CPDP cell at GTU is continuously working to make the program successful and efficient 

since its inception. In continuation of these efforts, we require your valuable feedback 

regarding the content of subject, pedagogy and examination structure of CPD program. 

 

Kindly spare your valuable time to fill up the feedback form on or before 19th January 2014 

available on following link: 

https://docs.google.com/a/gtu.edu.in/forms/d/1_mkdvYfAvHg3GSw0hrCkx2z4fERLs1tKN5k1w4lPfCU/viewf

orm 

 

We shall be grateful for your valuable feedback and suggestions towards overall 

enhancement of the program. 

 

Thank you.  

 

CPDP Cell 
GTU 
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